
 
Wow...we traveled a lot this week! 

Monday, we started off in Iceland and learned some things about this 

sparsely populated and beautiful country.  We had Iceland Trivia, so 

the campers learned some things  about this country filled with so 

many natural wonders.  We also had a BINGO contest with each of our 

groups.  Teeny, Tiny trophies were awarded to each group’s winner.  

In art, campers made Icelandic landscape paintings. 

On Tuesday, Campers traveled to Barcelona, Spain.  Our campers 

made “stained glass” artwork and Postcards from Spain as Art Pro-

jects. 

We also had Trivia Day, and our Trivia Winners all won some of those Teeny, Tiny Trophies. 

 

 



 Bags packed, on Wednesday we went to Ireland.  Trivia continued with lots of fun facts about Ireland.  In 

art, campers made “Ireland Flags”.  And...in an effort to beat the heat, campers had ice pops!   

On Thursday, we came back 

to the states, so to speak, 

and had Hawaiian Day.  

This is always one of the 

favorite days for our camp-

ers.  Campers were greeted 

on Thursday with a lei upon 

arrival to camp.  We lis-

tened to some fun Hawai-

ian music throughout the 

day and had a Luau party.  

“DJ Madison” and her help-

er Bailey got the crowd go-

ing with a “ChaCha Slide” 

Dance Off with all of the campers.  Then we moved onto our Hula Hoop Contest.  We wrapped up our Luau 

party with our Limbo Contest.  We got three lines of Limbo going to find our winners (so great to be young 

and flexible!).   Our winners all got to pick from our prize boxes to celebrate their “wins”.   

In art, our campers got to make beautiful tissue paper flowers.   

 

 



 We celebrated some birthdays this week including  Mr. Philip 

and Camper Marcelino C.  We found out both of these individ-

uals share the same birthday, but we can’t tell you how many 

years are in between them! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, on Friday, we 

went to the Caribbean and looked for buried treasure left 

behind by all of the pirates known to frequent this region 

of the world.  Campers searched for gold coins and rare 

gems.   

“Mr. Bill” from Talewise came to visit the campers today 

and teach the campers  some fun science facts through a 

very interactive set of experiments.  Campers had a lot of 

fun.   

Our Big week-long Trivia Contest Winners ended up being 

our 5/6 girls although our K group was a very close second. 

Thank you for sharing your campers with us this week.  I 

know they must be exhausted from all of this traveling.  

We hope to see everyone back again next week for “As 

Seen on TV” when we have fun playing some of our favor-

ite gameshows from TV.  Remember—Wednesday is 

“Shark Tank”.  If your camper has an idea for an invention 

they would  like to “pitch” to the sharks, let us know! 

Enjoy the weekend! 

Your Summer Rec Camp 2024 Staff 


